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April 2nd 2020 
 
 
To:  All Residents of 21 Roslyn Road 
 
 
Re:  Flood Preparations – Phase 2         
 
In anticipation of flooding, the elevators have now been prepped for the possibility 
water may come into the parkade. Currently only the left elevator is in use and continues 
to operate with service to all floors. Once water becomes present in the parkade, we 
will switch service to the one on the right with restricted operation only, from the main 
floor and up.  
 
Restrictions have now been lifted on street parking. Please see reminders below: 
 
 

Please be advised that this lifting of restrictions (LOR) does NOT allow for any vehicles 
to be parked in a loading, no parking, or no stopping zone or too close to a fire hydrant, 
stop sign, or sidewalk.  
 
Please note that as the seasons are changing, we are unable to know if this LOR will 
conflict with any parking bans that may be in effect during the time of the requested 
LOR. Street Cleaning will override any LOR’s. 

 
 
Additional updates on the flood situation will be made as information comes available 
and/or as river levels continue rise. Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

Sunrex Management Ltd. 


